Dear Sir,

     I certainly agree that water utilities should provide high water quality.  That being said I feel that if a utility is doing so, whether it is a small or large company, it should not be considered for turning into a much larger utility.  If it is providing good quality water at a reasonable price let it be.

     This Water Action Plan concept should be debated up and down the state of California over a period of months!  A small notice in the back pages of the Monterey Hearld is not enough time to react to this concept.  A meeting in San Francisco will not provide a good picture of how the many people feel about this matter!

     Public or private is not the issue.  The issue is that the public control its' water!  Under no circumstances should our water end up in the hands of a foreign country!  The problems our country is having with RWE AG should wake us up to this matter.  Don't involve our water with the WTO, the NAFTA, or the World Bank.

     Would you please send me a notice that you have received this e-mail?

Manuel G. Fierro

461 Line Street

Monterey CA 93940

